	SBRWGA PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

May, 2017
I want to start out by congratulating  our new Club Champion – Jean Cheszek!!  Great golf Jean.

The Queens of Swing is going great with a large group playing on that day.  The April winners were - Gross – Brenda Armenia and Net – Joyce DeYoung.  May was  -Gross – Janice Mihora and Net – Lee Rinke.   Check out the web page to see all the winners so far.  Remember you can only win once.  

The first round of the ‘Conquistador del sud’ was held on May 2nd with the second round on May 16th.  You do not have to play in both rounds but you have a better chance since it is a ringer tournament.  The prize fund for this comes from your AWGA Southern District dues which was part of your membership fee.  Jean Cheszek is our So. District rep and will announce the winners at our General Meeting on May 16th.

Remember to sign up for Home and Home.  You can play all 3 clubs or just 1 or 2.  Just follow the instructions on the entry form.  You sign up as an individual and the teams will be mixed up from the three clubs.  Great chance to play other courses and meet some of your ‘neighbors’.  We have kept cost down to a minimum so hope you will all come out and enjoy.  We really need as many members as possible to play on June 20th when we host.  Helps so much with carts.  The deadline to play Mountain View is May 10.  

Marion Ewing is doing a great job of entering all our scores and doing the Ringers.  We will announce the quarterly winners at the General Meeting but are giving out all awards at our year end party.  Pat Kanitz is keeping track of all the Birdies and Chip-ins.  Be sure to record them on the sheet provided in the pro shop.  She has put together a wonderful spreadsheet for us.  Thanks to both of you.  

Another reminder to get a hold of Jeanne Jensen if you forgot to sign-up no later than the Sat. before.  If you have to cancel get in touch with her as soon as possible so someone can have your spot.  Play day get in touch with her and call the pro-shop.  She prefers a text if possible at 303-670-0670.  

We will stay at the 8 AM shotguns this summer.  Remember to Drink lots of water!!

See you on the course.
Joyce DeYoung
President



